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Mr and Mrs Beamish await the outcome of a now organised meeting with the applicant's representatives. 3 dates had
been offered with the 25th September 2023 being when a meeting between us to hopefully answer many remaining
questions- including confirmations of access for our businesses. Updating of our response and outcome will be promptly
replied with.


